COLLEGE ASSOCIATION MINUTES

February 22, 2012
Present: Aleena Aslam, Ranette Garcia, Tatyana Gleyzer, Robbie Hassel, Hui Ting Jiang, Megan
' Krietsch, William Schaeffer, Amanda Tang, Steven Wendel, Clay Williams, Teneia Wooten,
Jason Young
Guests: Eunice Lewis-Broome (Chair, non-voting member)

Nicole Hector —Hutchinson (non-voting representative of the College Association office)
Sharmeen Ahmed (non-voting member)

Written Proxy: N/A

1. Approval of Minutes

February 8, 2012 Unanimously Approved
| 2., Budgets
USG Clubs $4,160.00 Unanimously Approved *1
Jazz Dance Club $5,000.00 Approval pending upon *2
' clarification
Psychology Club $1,000.00 Unanimously Approved *3
Publications
Performing Arts Clubs
EARMARKS
The Hunter Envoy $24,281.19 Unanimously Approved #4
LATE SUBMISSIONS
3. Line Transfer/Budget Modification
GSA Special Projects $3,885.00 Tabled *3
GSA Special Projects $854.00 Tabled : *6
Path to Animal Liberation $100.00 Unanimously Approved
LATE SUBMISSIONS
4, Line Transfers :
Dewey Moss $380.00 Unanimously Approved
Inil Hong . $71.00  Unanimously Approved
Jonathan Shlieman $802.03 Unanimously Approved
Performing Arts/Music $680.00 Unanimously Approved
Welfare Rights Imtiative $1,468.65 Unanimously Approved
LATE SUBMISSIONS

5. Budget Modification
Jacklyn Gatto $318.46 Unanimously Approved



Kevin Maloof $597.70 Unanimously Approved

Pre-Health Post Bace Community $1,000.00 Unanimously Approved
Hunter Sustainability Project $20.00 Unanimously Approved
LATE SUBMISSIONS

Income Earned

6. Old Business:
7. New Business

Notes:

. Ranette will provide a form for clubs who want to appeal to streamline the forms submission
process.

2. Clarification needed regarding distribution of t-shirts, purchase of four mp3 players and letter from
Dance Dept. Chair to hold equipment.

3. A recommendation to contact Hunter College facilities when purchasing furniture. A notice to all
clubs will be distributed to contact HC facilities for furniture purchases. Clarification: club officers
may not receive payment for their positions. Earmarks and publications are the entities that are able
to receive funds for officers approved by the CA.

4. Eunice and Teneia will get in touch with the Media Board regarding their lack of participation with
The Hunter Envoy.

5. GSA’s line transfers and budget modifications were tabled for further clarification. GSA is asked to
submit individual club budgets along with theirs.

6. A request was made to have more clarity on budgets for review and approval. A suggestion of

having the exact total being voted on in relation to a club’s overall budget was presented.

Submitted by,

harmeen Ahmed



